
Sponsors & Fundraisers 

Sponsors and fundraisers are a key component to the overall operating/improvement cost PSA must cover during a 
normal season.  These are cost that we incur that are, above and beyond what normal registration fees provide.  Simply 
put, without sponsors & fundraisers, PSA would be limited in its’ ability to provide the necessary resources to better the 
overall player experience. 

Sponsors: 

We encourage all parents, coaches, volunteers and friends of the league to assist us bringing sponsors on board.  We can 
provide any additional information needed for those sponsors interested.  Below is a quick explanation for those 
interested in gaining sponsors to assist in bettering our league: 

 $300.00 = Sponsor will get their logo posted on our website, on our banners & one teams uniforms 

 $200.00 =  Sponsor will get their logo posted on our website and on our banners 

 $100.00 =  Sponsor will get their logo posted on our website 

 

Fundraisers: 

We currently have three (3) fundraisers in the works.  They are listed below: 

1.) National Discount Fundraiser Cards:  These cards allow recipients to receive discounts at over 250,000 

retailers nationwide (more than 1,200 locally).  Everything from hotel stays, to restaurants, to car care, to 
tax service is covered.  The cost of the card to the recipient is $20.00 but they will more than make up for 
that $20.00 in savings they receive throughout the year. 

We respectfully request that all players sell a minimum of two (2) cards prior to opening ceremonies on April 
2nd.  To limit liability to the parents, we will not actually give the cards out until the day of opening 
ceremonies.  We will instead give each parent/player a brochure that explains everything there is to know 
about the card and its benefits and a sign up form for parties that are interested in purchasing.  Bring the 
names of the interested purchasers to the opening ceremonies and we will hand out the cards accordingly at 
that time.  The parents/players will then have 2 weeks to collect and return the funds to PSA. 

2.) Bat-a-thon:  PSA will be hosting a bat-a-thon in the Spring of 2011.  The rules for the bat-a-thon will be 

delivered to parents/players at the opening ceremonies.  There will be prizes for contestants and also a pizza 
party for the team that generates the most funds in each division.  We had a similar event last year called 
the “Home Run Derby” which provided fun for all that attended and again assisted PSA in generating 
needed revenue to better the league. 
 

3.) Family Night Out:  Periodically, PSA will host a family night out.  This is a chance for parents & players to 

get together at a local restaurant for dinner with 10% of the sales proceeds going to PSA.  Dates and 
locations will be announced throughout the season.  

 
Again, the goal is to better the league for our kids, so any participation/assistance you can provide is greatly appreciated. 


